From: Susan Speigel [mailto:susan@ssastudio.com]
Sent: April 22, 2014 3:09 PM

To: Celeste Terry

Cc: Dawn McAlpine; Luigi Ferrara; Monica Contreras
Subject: Re: Deputation - Meeting Monday 28th in Barrie

Hello Dawn,

This email is a formal request for permission, Luigi Ferrara, Dean of George Brown School of
Arts and Design and the Institute without Boundaries, and Susan Speigel of Susan Speige!
Architect, Inc. and Monica Contreras, OCAD University Professor,to make a deputation to
Council, April 28th,2014.

We will make a joint 10 minute presentation.
Regards,
Susan Speigel

Susan Speigel Architect Inc.

299 Rushton Road, TO, ON, MBC 2X8
office: 416-656-2244

mobile; 416-809-8989
susan@ssastudio.com




